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PORT OF

9th June, 1939.

Plan enclosad.

Dear 8irs,

Yard No. 1347 - Plan of gternframe & Rudder.

¥ith reference to your letter of the 24Lth ultimo
regarding the above, I have to inform you that in view of the
unsupported length of the rudder hesd it is consicdered desirsble
to arrange an additional bearing st sbout the top of the
asternfrane. If this is not practicsble, however, the proposed
arrangemnents could be spproved, provided the diameter of the
rudder head be increased from 10.7/8" to 11.1/4". - ;j{jﬁf

I have also to inform you that the seantlings and
arrangements as shown and amended on the plen will be approved,
provided they be carried out to the satisfaction of the Society's
surveyors and the Castings be tested as reguired by the Rules.

One copy of the plan is enclosed herewith and I
shall be glad if you will kindly resurn same to this Office
after npting.

I sm, Dear 4irs,

yours faithfully,

Mesars.Wm. Denny & Bros.Ld., Locdl Hecretary.

DUMBARTON .




